
 

 

Term 1  Week 4               Monday, 15th February 2016

Principal’s Report 

School Safety 

Just a reminder that for the safety of our students 

entry and exit into the school should be accessed 

via the school gates and not through the staff car-

parks. Staff car-parks are in use throughout the day 

and as such are out of bounds for all students. 

 

Parent Information Evenings 

Each year we hold information sessions for each 

class. These sessions will be held in your child’s 

classroom tonight.  I encourage all parents to attend 

to learn about the teaching and learning programs 

and activities your children will be engaged in this 

year. Please remember that there will not be time 

for individual conferencing, however, if you need to 

speak to the class teacher appointments can be 

made through the office. The timetable is as follows 

 

KM, KH, 1S, 1R, 2S, 2B                5:30PM—6:00PM      

in classrooms 

6:00PM – 6:45PM  Presentation on Positive  

Behaviour for Learning (PBL) in the hall 

3N, 4H, 3/4D, 5J, 6G, 5/6B           6:45PM—7:15 PM      

in classrooms  

   

Please note the information evening for 2W will be 

rescheduled due to teacher illness. 

 

For those parents who cannot attend these sessions 

notes will be sent home outlining  details covered in 

the meetings.      

 

Truscotts 

Congratulations to the following students who  

received their Truscott Award last week. 

Ileana P. Year 2, Robert J. Year 3, Koey C. Year 4, 

Ariana F. Year 4, Patrick D. Year 4, Andrew T. Year 4, 

Tamar S. Year 2 and Angus B. Year 2 

Post Homes  

Congratulations to  Maayan R. Year 2,  

Andrew T. Year 4 and Robert J. Year 3.  

Well done. 

Marion Blomfield 

Principal 
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School News 
Zone Swimming Carnival  

Students who have successfully made it into the 

Zone Swimming Carnival should have received their 

notes last Friday. The competition will be held on 

Tuesday 8th March at Ryde Aquatic Centre. If you 

know your child will not be able to compete on the 

day could you please let either me or Ms Buckland 

know ASAP so the spot can be filled. 

Samantha Judge  

Swimming Coordinator  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

From The Office 

Can you please return all emergency forms to the 

office at your earliest convenience. 

Pam Jurd 

Administration Manager 

Monday   Student Banking 

    Canteen closed 

Tuesday   Canteen closed 

Friday    8.30—9.15 Uniform Shop 

    11.30 Assembly 

Calendar 

Term 1 Week 4   

Mon Feb 15th  Parent Information Evening 

Fri Feb 19th  Assembly:  Captains 

    PSSA  Round 2  

PSSA Results for Week 3 

Senior Cricket Junior Cricket 

TSPS v Eastwood Hts TSPS v Eastwood Hts 

Score:  3/27 v 5/60 Score:  66– 85 

Player of the match: 

James S 

Player of the match: 

Kaden M 

Mixed Teeball Girls Teeball 

TSPS v  Ermington TSPS v Ermington 

Score: 7-6 Score:  18-7  

Player of the match: 

Kristian B 

Player of the match: 

Lilah S 

Mixed Softball Girls Softball 

TSPS v  Ermington TSPS v Ermington 

Score:  1-18 Score:  7-13 

Player of the match: 

Elijah M 

Player of the match: 

Jasmine C 

PSSA  Round 2  Week 4 -  Friday  19th Feb 

Cricket v Putney     (Snr)    at Morrison Bay Park 

 “           “        (Jnr)    at Morrison Bay Park 

Softball & Teeball v Gladesville   

          at Westminster Oval 

 

Training  Teeball    Thur  8.30am -  9.15am 

  Cricket Thur  8.30am -  9.15am 

  Softball  Fri  8.15am -  8.50am 

Term 1 Week 5   

Fri Feb 26th  Assembly:  SRC 

    PSSA  Round 3  

Term 1 Week 6  

Wed Mar 2nd  7.00pm P&C AGM 

Fri Mar 4th  Assembly:  Captains 

    PSSA  Round 4  



 

 

P&C News 

The 2016 P&C Annual General Meeting will be held 

on Wednesday 2nd March at 7pm in the staff room, 

followed by the March P&C meeting and a small 

supper. Please find information regarding the AGM 

attached as well as further details regarding the 

different P&C positions, if you would like further 

information or would like to nominate for a position 

- please email me at tspspnc@hotmail.com.  

We look forward to seeing you there! 

Carolyn Gray 

P&C President  

 

Uniform Shop 

Thank you to those who have volunteered to help 

in the Uniform Shop this year.  I am going to put a 

roster together.  If you would like to volunteer on a 

Friday morning from 8.30am—9.15am please email 

me on j.nicol@optusnet.com.au and I will add your 

name to the roster. 

Jo Nicol 

Uniform Shop Convenor 
 

Community News 
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NSW HEALTH PARENTING COURSES AND  

WORKSHOPS TERM 1  2016 

 

Tuning into Kids Course 

Positive Parenting Program 

Communicating with Kids Workshop 

Tuning into Teens Course 

Toddlers Workshop 

Helping your 3-6 year old child with anxiety 

Resilient Kids Workshop 

Dealing with Teen’s Backchat Workshop 

More information is available at the School 

Office. 
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